
From: Angela Hatcher [mailto:ahatcher@flynnmanagement.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 11:08 AM 
To: Steve Auger; Nancy Muller; Ken Reecy; Gayle White; Candice Allbaugh 
Subject: Mandatory Large County Transit Requirement 

 

Mandatory Large County Transit:  

The last Preservation RFA originally issued on November 1, 2013 did not include any 

mandatory Transit or minimum scoring for Proximity to be eligible for funding.  

The RFA was withdrawn on November 20, 2013 due to an appeal of the specifications 

over a Senior Center List.   

A new RFA was issued in January 2014 and included the mandatory Transit requirements 

and minimum score for eligibility.   

We originally thought it was a mistake and had been copied in error from the GEO RFA 

that had recently been published since it was such an abrupt change for the Preservation 

RFA. 

The Mandatory Transit requirement should be for the new construction RFAs only; it is 

currently not a requirement for the Redevelopment or Special Needs RFAs.  

The recently added proximity boost for RD properties now allows many properties to 

score the minimum for eligibility but the mandatory Transit requirement still eliminates 

RD properties that are located in unincorporated large counties.   

Require minimum scoring of proximity for eligibility with no mandatory transit within 

the Preservation RFA.  (See attached page from draft RFA).  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Angela F. Hatcher 

Flynn Development Corporation 

516 Lakeview Road, Suite 8 

Clearwater, Florida  33756 

Direct Line:  (727) 754-8461  

Main Line:  (727) 449-1182 Ext. 204 

ahatcher@flynnmanagement.com 

www.flynnmanagement.com 
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